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TO: TOWN COUNCIL
FROM: TOWN MANAGER =g
RE: TERM LIMITS REVIEW AND FOLLOW UP

ISSUE
Council may have need for further review and follow up on term limits matters.

RECOMMENDATION
Discuss and give direction.

CEQA
There are no CEQA issues with this matter because it is self evident that obtaining a legal
opinion on a term limits initiative is not a project within the scope of CEQA.

MONEY
There are no money issues at this time.

DISCUSSION

This item is a place holder on tonight’s agenda in the event there are matters
concerning term limits that require further discussion or action arising from the letter
to be filed with the Attorney General.



